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CITY OF DORAL 

Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council  
LTC No. 140-2017 

    

To:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Edward A. Rojas, City Manager 

 

Date:  December 7, 2017 

 

Subject:          Puerto Rico Relief Effort Event (December 14th, 2017) 

 
 

This letter to Council is to inform the Mayor and City Council of the Doral Police Department 

Neighborhood Resource Unit’s (NRU) continued community policing efforts in serving our 

community stakeholders. 

On December 14, 2017, the City of Doral will be setting up several assistance stations to assist 

the people that left from Puerto Rico due to the devastation of Hurricane Maria. The location 

for the event will be at Miami Dade College West Campus (3800 NW 115 Avenue), from 9:00 

a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Several organizations will participate, providing valuable information regarding 

school, college, medical, legal and other information to the displaced population of Puerto Rico 

in South Florida. 

 

The following organizations will participate in the event: 

Miami Dade College 

Department of Children and Family 

Miami Dade Public School 

Leon Medical Center 
Puerto Rico Chamber 

Borinquen Medical Center 

Sanchez Vadillo LLP Attorneys at Law 

FEMA 

Doral Rotary Club 

Doral Business Chamber 

University of Miami (Medical) 
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Univision 

Salvation Army 

Florida Highway Safety Motor Vehicle 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul Guadalupe 

Doral Chamber of Commerce 

Help for Puerto Rico 

Dynamic Community Development 

 

 
Through the NRU’s community policing efforts and other community policing programs, the city of Doral 

has generated goodwill and loyalty among its citizens and developed effective working relationships with 

both residents, business owners and those in need of our assistance.  Through participation in these 

initiatives and other programs, citizens come to possess a true understanding of the added value of a 

professionally managed, community-focused police department and of their own roles in helping to 

maintain a high quality of life in their communities. 

 

EAR/APC/DWD/FN 

c:  Albert P. Childress, Deputy Assistant City Manager 

 Donald W. De Lucca, Police Chief, Brian J. Sliman, Deputy Chief.  


